
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: EYFS and PRE SCHOOL TRIP TO AUSTERFIELD 

We will be visiting Austerfield Education Centre on Tuesday 17th June to complete our 

learning journey on ‘The living world around us’  

We will be meeting all the reptiles, insects and animals that are in residence and 

touring the grounds, finding habitats and food sources.  

It is normal practice when visiting Austerfield that we ask for parents to drop off and 

pick up from the centre to allow for us to keep the cost of the trip to a minimum. To 

allow for siblings to be dropped off and picked up at school on time, we ask for children 

to be dropped off at Austerfield for 9.15am and be picked up at 2.45pm. 

The cost of the trip will be £10.00. This item is now available on ParentPay. 

The activities and tasks will be outdoors and weather dependent so please dress your 

child appropriately for the weather.  

A packed lunch will also be required on the day and school can provide this on request. 

If this is something you would like to order, please let the class teacher know BEFORE 

Friday 17th June. However, you must provide your child with a drink from home.  

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or call 

on 01302 710580. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Yeaman 

Class Teacher 

  

 


